Copy.,.

It is submitted the Union Steamship Coy.
of British Columbla should be informed in reply
to their letter of 7th May 1906 relating to the
S.,8, "Camosun®, that the matter referred to therein
hag been carefully investigated and so far as can
be asecertained there does not srpear to be any
grounds for their atatement that the workmanship
and materials of the vessel were had, also there
is nothing to add to what they were informed by
letter dated 21 April 1908,
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